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Date	23	May	2017	/	Issue	212b	
	
	
MANCHESTER	ARENA	ATTACK	UPDATE	
	
We	now	have	clarity	regarding	the	information	that	is	being	requested	by	West	Yorkshire	Police	
via	the	101	number,	but	due	to	patient	confidentiality	we	are	not	able	to	provide	it	direct.		
	
Therefore	if	any	patient	attends	your	practice	saying	they	have	been	injured	or	affected	from	the	
Manchester	Incident,	please	provide	them	with	West	Yorkshire	Police	contact	information	and	ask	
that	they	call	them	direct.	The	information	they	will	be	asked	for	on	the	call	is;	

	
! Name	
! DOB	
! Address	
! Type	of	injuries,	and	
! details	that	they	have	about	the	incident		

		
To	contact	West	Yorkshire	Police,	they	will	need	to	dial	the	101	number	and	tell	the	call	handler	
that	their	report	needs	to	go	Storm	Log	59.	
	
In	addition	can	you	send	an	email	to	the	england.bnsssg-icc@nhs.net	email	address,	with	time	and	
date	that	the	patient	attended	your	practice?		No	other	patient	data	needs	to	be	provided	to	this	
email	address.	
	


